
for the 
Migrant 

Care Workers
Project

Study: Exploring the Intersections of Immigration
Policy, Racism, and Precarity for Migrant Care Workers

Who: Did you come to Canada as a migrant care
worker since 2012? Were you in Canada during the
transition to the Caregiver Program and Caregiver
Pilot Programs? Are you located in the BC Lower
Mainland or Interior regions?

What: Through interviews and focus groups, we seek to
understand your perspectives and struggles as a
migrant care worker. We hope to better inform newer
programs and policies to support you and future
migrant care workers. Participants will receive a
grocery gift card as a thank-you for their time.

About Us: Our research project is a collaboration with
the Vancouver Committee for Domestic Worker and
Caregiver Rights and researchers from TRU (Jennifer
Shaw), SFU (Alicia Massie and Alice Mũ rage), UBC
(Anita Minh) and BCFed (Kassandra Cordero). We are
funded by the Social Sciences and Humanities
Research Council of Canada through the
Understanding Precarity in BC Partnership grant.

Before you "like" this post!: We aim to keep the
participants of this study confidential. Keep in mind
that if you interact with this social media post by
"liking" or commenting on it, other people might
associate you with the study.
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